
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 

St John’s Church Christmas Fair – Saturday 19th November 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We will be running our usual ‘Biscuit Bonanza’ stall at this year’s Church Fair and would be grateful 

for donations of biscuits from the children for our stall. If you would like to support this event, 

please ask your child to bring a packet of biscuits into school on Friday 18th November to give to 

their class teacher.   

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Hudson 

 Acting Head Teacher     

 


